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Court Order Statement 
 

Mill Park Rebelz take player and member comfort and happiness very seriously. All attempts to 

maintain this will be made or considered by the Committee. 

However there are various areas where we cannot accept responsibility.  

 

Where court orders such as apprehended violence orders or restraining orders are in place for 

members of our club the Committee will attempt to assist in the adherence to such orders where 

possible. This may involve placing players in separate teams. 

However, the Club does not have actual responsibility unless actually named as a subject of such an 

order. The responsibility for adherence to these orders lies with the individuals/parties to which the 

orders apply. 

If placement of players in different teams may cause detriment or severe difficulty to other teams or 

members of the Club, this will not be arranged. Parents/players will have to make their own 

arrangements for adherence to relevant orders. 

 

Coaches and Team Managers and the Committee are likewise not expected to be aware of or 

responsible for custody orders. Where a junior player is being released from a game or training 

session, it is the parent(s)’/guardian(s)’ responsibility to be aware of who should or should not be 

collecting the player. Coaches/Team managers will not be held in loco parentis once the training 

session or game ends. 

 

If you wish to discuss this further please contact our Vice-President, Suzanne Mastropaolo via 

vicepresident@millparkrebelz.com.au  
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